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OHIO MUSIC TEACHERS ASSOCIATION

COLLEGIATE CHAPTERS

CALL FOR POSTERS

Despite the cancelation of the 2020 OhioMTA State Conference due to the global pandemic, we are committed
to continue to showcase the research and creative thinking of our collegiate chapter members. As such, we
invite OhioMTA Collegiate Chapters to participate in a virtual poster session.

Submissions must be delivered electronically by October 9, 2020 to Dr. Christopher Fisher, OhioMTA
Collegiate Chapter Chair, at fisherc@ohio.edu with the subject “OhioMTA Collegiate Poster Session”.

Please include the following attachments:
1. Cover page with Collegiate Chapter name and institution as well as the participating members
2. A 250-word proposal describing your poster

3. An electronic graphic representation of the poster in JPEG or PDF format in presentation form

A video conference presentation of posters will be scheduled upon receipt of the above in which chapter
members will provide a concise overview of their research poster for a panel of judges.

Developing your Collegiate Chapter Poster: The Internet contains valuable resources to help you prepare.
Suggested websites include;

* www.people.eku.edu/ritchisong/posterpres.html
* www.swarthmore.edu/natsci/cpurrinl/posteradvice.html



